
Tomorrow we are observing Orange Shirt Day here at Rockridge ahead of September 30th - National Day for

Truth and Reconciliation. Students will have the opportunity to get a button or ribbon by donation, or purchase

one of our own Raven T-shirts for $25. Donations will be directed to the Residential Schools Survivors Society.



Grade 8 Presentation during FIT last week

“See Something, Say Something”

The grade 8 program focused on bullying, mental health and social media awareness

(including the rising danger of sextortion and reporting crime).



Junior Girls 4KM start at the first race of the NSSAA cross country race series.

Grad Class of 2025

Every month our grads have a plan to celebrate with a theme day on the 25th of each month. Yesterday was

NEON DAY. It’s safe to say we have a bit of fun here at The Rock!



"Get your tickets at https://www.zeffy.com/en-CA/ticketing/cde45b83-40f1-4342-bb46-220fb1f234e8"




